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More than a Project”

March 23, 2020

Town of Hebron
107 North Main Street
Hebron, Indiana 46341

Re: Sanitary Sewer Manhole Inspections
To Whom It May Concern:

Beginning on Monday, March 23, 2020, Wessler Engineering will begin conducting sanitary sewer
manhole inspections for the Town of Hebron. Crews will be in a white pickup truck with a Wessler logo,
and they will be wearing high visibility sweatshirts and jackets for easy identification. Where manholes
may be in easements and fenced-in areas, Wessler personnel will attempt to contact the homeowner prior
to entering the property. Manhole inspections are planned to last three to four weeks and should
conclude by the third week of April.

For any questions, contact the Hebron Town Hall at (219) 996-4641.

Sincerely,

WESSLER ENGINEERING
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